
Sent: Thursday, 17 November 2005 10:33 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/1470/BG - ConQuest QCL Files 

Dear Colleague 

Please note that due to a system problem the ConQuest Closure Files (QCL) for 15th November 
2005 have not been issued. 

The QCL files detailing contacts cleared on the 15th and 16th November will be issued tonight. 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this delay may cause. 

Regards, 

 

Brendan Gill 

Account Administrator 

xoserve 

Tel: 0121 713 5651 

E-Mail: Brendan.gill@xoserve.com <mailto:Brendan.gill@xoserve.com> 


